
 

 
 

BOROUGH OF ROSELAND  
NOTICE OF CANCELLED PLANNING BOARD MEETING  

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Board Meeting scheduled for Monday, 
April 20, 2020 at 7 PM in the Council Room at 19 Harrison Avenue, Roseland, NJ 07068 has 
been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting will take place on May 18, 2020.  
 

Ashley Kennedy 
Planning Board Secretary  


